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University Hill Farms Neighborhood Plan Presentation 
Saturday, February 28, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. 
West Senior Center, 602 Sawyer Terrace 

 
In attendance: 
 
Present: 6 – Joseph R. Keyes; Jaclyn D. Lawton; Thomas Mooney; Thomas R. Favour; Bradley Campbell, 

and Brian W. Ohm  

Governmental Staff / Consultants: Alderperson Clear, Alderperson Schmidt, Jule Stroick, Planning 

Division 

Others: Greg Hull, Thomas Krauskopf, Steven Siehr, Ron Harris, Nick Schweitzer, Mike Pudelwitts, 
Herman Felstehausen and Jack Lautz.  
 
The purpose of this meeting was to present the draft University Hill Farms Plan to the University Hill 
Farms, Spring Harbor, and Sunset Village Neighborhood Association Boards.  A powerpoint presentation 
was given by:  Joe Keyes, Tom Favour, Jacki Lawton, and Brian Ohm.  
 
The audience was requested to complete comment cards.  The responses received by the attendees is 
summarized below: 
 
1. What three plan recommendations do you like the most? 
 

 Turning Vernon Avenue into a two-way. 

 Additions to Rennebohm Park.  

 Improvements to Garner Park pond. 

 Pedestrian island on Old Middleton Road and Eau Claire Avenue. 

 Additions/improvements to Robin Parkway.  
 
2. Please list the issues you would like to have the steering committee address/refine in more 

detail. 
 

 “Green” pathway from Garner to Rennebohm to get coffee. Use Kenosha Drive greenway. 

 The Regent hiker and biker.  

 In the part of the plan referencing the triangle, please make specific mention that SHNA be 
consulted regarding any future development.  

 Add pedestrian/bicycle island lanes to Whitney Way the entire length of University Avenue to 
Raymond Road.  

 Reduce size of Segoe Road between Sheboygan Avenue and Regent Street to make it more like 
Segoe Road to the south.  

 Add speed reducing features to all roads near a park.  
 
3. Other 
 

 On the timeline, the Hilldale redevelopment started in 2005, not 2007. 

 There is a bus stop in front of 592 North Midvale Boulevard.  


